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Auxiliary Leadership Link 

  

To: All Auxiliarists 

  

Dated: 27 March 2025 

  
Dear Members, 
  
Effective 1 January 2025, responsibility for reports generated by the former 
Performance Measurement Directorate (M) was moved to the new Analytics Division 
within the IT User Support & Services Directorate (U). The mission – to provide in-depth 
reporting on measurements that are of value to District and National leadership – 
remains the same. 
  
Information is now located as follows: 

 Election Eligibility is a tab on the homepage of each member’s AUXDATA II 
record. 

 The Core Training, Uniform Status, and RM/TCT status reports are available 
directly from AUXDATA II, as part of Quick Stop Reports. 

 The LUCI (Local Unit Charted Information), Flotilla Analysis, ARMOR (Auxiliary 
Resources Monthly Recap), and District Trends Reports are available on the U 
Directorate’s Analytics webpage. 

The M Directorate website, which currently redirects members to the U Directorate 
website, will be deactivated in late March 2025. Use the links above to access reporting 
information. 
  
Direct any questions to your Flotilla IS Officer. 
  
Very Respectfully, 
  
Bill Ballard, DIR-U 
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